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Project summary 

Council has been upgrading pathways in 

Tewantin and Noosaville to enhance 

community connectivity.  

Additionally, two crucial missing pathway 

links in Tewantin and Cooroy have been 

completed as part of the Council’s 

Missing Links initiative, which aims to 

meet the community's increasing demand 

for new and improved pathways 

throughout the region. 

These works align with the Council’s 

Cycling and Walking Strategy, aimed at 

improving the safety and well-being of 

pedestrians and cyclists throughout the 

shire. 

The following pathways are now 

completed: 

• Cooroy Noosa Rd, Tewantin  

• Griffith Ave, Tewantin  

• Kauri St, Cooroy  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Works 

November 2024 

• Quota Park, Noosaville 

Completion time: approximately 1 week 

(weather permitting) 

Traffic control will be in place as needed 

during these construction periods. 

Your patience is appreciated.  

 

Funding   

These pathways are proudly funded by 

Noosa Council. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Noosa Shire Pathways – Works Update 
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Project Start of 
works ‘24 

Scope Location 

Cooroy 
Noosa Rd, 
Tewantin 
 
(Between 
Fairway 
Dr. and St 
Andrew’s 
Dr.) 
 

September Renewal and 
upgrade of 
existing 2m 
wide pathway 
to a 2.5m and 
3m wide 
concrete 
pathway. 

 

 
 

Griffith 
Ave, 
Tewantin 
 
(Between 
Cedarleigh 
Dr. and 
Harlow 
Cres) 
 

October Implementation 
of a 2m wide 
concrete 
pathway 
missing link, 
and bus stop. 
 

 
 

Kauri St, 
Cooroy 
 
(Between 
the corner 
of Kauri 
St./Topaz 
St. and 
Ruby St.  
 

October Implementation 
of a 1.5m and 
2m wide 
concrete 
pathway 
missing link. 

 
 
This is part of a long planned pathway upgrade to service 
existing needs of residents on an important walking route for 
local residents. 

Quota 
Park, 
Noosaville 

November Provide 
wheelchair 
accessibility 
and pathway 
connectivity to 
existing park 
furniture. 
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